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2 January 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 7 August 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for; 
 

Please supply information as to the outcome of claims for compensation made by Brewsters 
Waste Management, Clearun and McFen Haulage regarding their removal from the Olympic 
Park under the Olympics Compulsory Purchase Order. 

 
Our response is as follows;  
 

• Brewsters Waste Management 
 
The Brewsters Waste Management claim is still outstanding. We are likely to conclude the claim 
around July 2018. 
 

• Clearun 
 
A claim for compensation was made against the GLA. The claim failed at first instance and an 
appeal was brought in the Court of Appeal. The outcome was that the appeal was stayed on 
confidential terms agreed by the parties. Please find attached a copy of the Consent Order.  
 

• McFen Haulage 
 
The claim for compensation against the GLA was settled in early 2016. Please find attached a 
copy of the Consent Order. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA061117-3436 

 
Yours sincerely  



 
 

 

 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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